
CDEP Committee – December 9, 2020 

 

The CDEP committee met on virtually on December 9, 2020.  The building principals along with two 

members from their team, two high school student representatives and one parent rep presented the 2020-

2021 School Improvement Plan for their building.  Each building’s plan is aligned with the Board of 

Education Goals and address the academic and social emotional needs of our students.  Mr. White, 

Director of Special Education, presented the District Special Education Department Improvement Plan 

and the Ostrander School Comprehensive Education (SCEP) Plan.  The next meeting will be in Spring 

2021; location to be determined.  

 


